S SANDOZ

10 October 2012, Istanbul
Dear UNGC Office,
As participant of UN Global Compact, Sandoz Turkey recognizes the responsibility to prepare and publish
a yearly Communication on Progress {(COP). Our company participated to Global Compact on August 10,

2010 and published its first Communication On Progress on September 7, 2011,

We regret that this year we will not able to meet the deadline to submit our Communication on Progress.
Therefore we hereby ask for a 90- day extension period.

Please accept our sincere apologies for requesting an extension.
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